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The flowers that enhance our Easter worship are made possible by donations 

made in memory or thanksgiving for loved ones.  If you would like to 
support our altar guild and make a donation, please use this form.  

Memorials/Thanksgivings may be sent to our Parish Administrator by 
email: ssilberger@allsaintsbriarcliff.org or by mail: 201 Scarborough Road, 
Briarcliff Manor, NY 10510, or dropped off during office hours. Please call 

ahead as office hours are variable at this time.  
The absolute deadline to ensure that the names are published in the Easter 

bulletins is Monday March 29, although donations will be accepted in 
support of this ministry through Easter Sunday. While there is no set 

contribution, we hope you will give as generously as possible. Please send 
in this form and your check as soon as possible. Please mark your checks 

with the memo "Easter Memorials". 

Please print very clearly!  Names must be received by March 29th for inclusion 
in the Easter service bulletins. 

 

For the adornment of the Church 
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